
Please reconsider this proposed legislation.  It will only criminalize legal concealed carry for background checked individuals.  This 
will have zero impact on a criminal who does not obey the laws in the first place.  Responsible CCW should not be punished for the 
misdeeds of criminals.  I am respectfully asking that you reconsider this legislation as it only criminalizes good citizens of this state.

Respectfully,
Jeffrey W Blaser


